
1OMB EXPIRATION DATE

We believe the public interest will be better served by not printing an 
expiration date on the form(s) in this package.

Printing the expiration date on the form will result in increased costs 
because of the need to replace inventories that become obsolete by passage
of the expiration date each time OMB approval is renewed.   Without printing 
the expiration date, supplies of the form could continue to be used.

The time period during which the current edition of the form(s) in this 
package will continue to be usable cannot be predicted.  It could easily span 
several cycles of review and OMB clearance renewal.   In addition, usage 
fluctuates unpredictably.   This makes it necessary to maintain a substantial 
inventory of forms in the supply line at all times.  This includes supplies 
owned by both the Government and the public.   Reprinting of the form 
cannot be reliably scheduled to coincide with an OMB approval expiration 
date.   This form may be privately printed by users at their own expense.  
Some businesses print complex and expensive marginally punched 
continuous versions, at their expense, for use in their computers.   The form 
may be printed by commercial printers and stocked for sale.  In such cases, 
printing the expiration date on the form could result in extra costs to the 
users.

Not printing the expiration date on the form(s) will also avoid confusion
among taxpayers who may have identical forms with different expiration 
dates in their possession.

For the above reasons we request authorization to omit printing the 
expiration date on the form(s) in this package.

   


